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Activities 

Each year, at the time of admission  students are made to sign an antiragging undertaking, 

stating that they will not indulge in any kind of  ragging  during their course of study in the college.  

This year due to Covid 19 Pandemic, College remained closed after summer holidays of April-

May2021.  

Later Government declared reopening of all Higher education institutions in the state on 25th 

October 2021. Hence it was decided to conduct a google meet for all first-year UG students, to make 

them aware of the Anti-ragging cell of the college. It was also decided to conduct similar meetings for 

PG students after their admission. Consequently, two meetings were conducted separately for all first-

year UG students. They were given directions on how to file the antiragging undertaking through the 

website www.antiragging.in. The students successfully completed the registration. It was also decided 

to conduct an awareness programme by an external expert after the commencement of offline classes. 

 

 

 

http://www.antiragging.in/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



After the commencement of UG and PG classes, an Induction programme was arranged from 

February 7th to February 9th 2022. Awareness was given to all students, both UG and PG regarding the 

activities of the cell and directions to file the online anti-ragging affidavit. They were also once again 

reminded on the mail to which they can send their complaints. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A query on the activities of Anti-ragging cell of each college in Kerala and also the cases reported 

during the past years was enquired by DCE on the basis of an RTI filed by President, Kerala Association 

for Non formal education, Idukki District Committee vide letter G1/11327/2022/DCE dt 18.3.2022. The 

same was submitted to the Principal on 24.3.2022. 

 


